
 

The 2024 National FFA Convention is scheduled for late October in Indianapolis, and 
Purdue University’s College of Agriculture would like to invite you to tour our Agriculture 
campus while you are in the area!  

•  Purdue University, located about one hour northwest of Indianapolis in West 
Lafayette, Indiana, is the state’s Land-Grant Institution, founded in 1869. 

• For National FFA Convention visitors, we offer free scheduled tours available 
Tuesday, October 22 to Friday, October 25, 2024. 

• While at Purdue, you will be given an hour-long tour of our Agriculture campus 
research, classroom, and student spaces. All tours are guided by current Purdue 
Agriculture students who are members of our Ag Ambassador team. 

Please visit ag.purdue.edu/ffa to learn more, and to sign up for a tour today! Space is 
limited, so we would encourage you to register early. 

Please email purdueag@purdue.edu if you have any questions. We look forward to hosting 
you! 
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